List the monthly report/stats on a .ppt slide

February Data Report:
For the month of Feb., we had 42 calls
We ended Feb. with 110 calls (Feb. 2021 Record Year ended on call 78 // 32 calls ahead of last

year)

Feb. 2022 call breakdown is as follows:
- Inside the city 22
- Inside the district 15
- Sentaid 5

- Aid to Seaside 4 // 1-Water Rescue 3-building fire or alarm activations
- Aid to Elsie 1 // Structure Fire
- Received aid 7
- All from Seaside // 1-3148 bucket truck rescue 4-WFS 2- coverage during low
response

3148 Mutual Aid:

The call we received aid from seaside on was for a person stuck in a bucket truck.

The call originally went to Seaside. So, Station 31 was dispatched to the incident at a supposed
address in Seaside. When they did not find someone stuck in a bucket truck OR the address in
Seaside. They looked and Gearhart had that address. So, we were called out for it. Seaside
was already geared up and in their Tiller (Tractor Drawn Aerial Ladder Truck). So, we had 3148
(Seasides Tiller) continue to the now our incident. It is safest to rescue the victim from these
types of calls from the specialized Fire Apparatus. It is unsafe to place a ground ladder up near
powerlines or place a ground ladder again the wobbly bucket in the air the victim is standing in.
Our engine was on scene first before Seaside and was parked in front of seasides Tractor
Drawn Aerial. We provided incident command and staging for 3148 while Seasides Firefighters
rescued the person from the bucket truck. Who had been stuck in the air for 3 hours. After
checking the Patient out he had no injures and did not need to be transported to a hospital.
They called their company to send out a mechanic to come to repair the bucket truck so they
could remove it. We are thankful that Seaside has this specialized fire apparatus that cost over
$1million dollars and has the extra-large station to house it.

(Aid Rec. Cont.) Winter Fire School Coverage // Low staffing

Open House Summary:
We were able to bring lots of people into our station, give station tours, and show them

some of our equipment

Scott Adams The Public Information Officer from Banks fire department made the trip
over. He was not paid nor did he or banks fire benefit in any way. If anything, it was a
loss for banks while he was here as he was unable to respond to their calls. He was
able to help answer a lot of questions while he was here.



Training Officer interview results:
James Hutch performed well during the interview and test night. He will be the permanent
Training Officer for us.

Water Rescue Update:
Training // program in memorial of

Dispatch:
Consolidation with the Sherriff pm the 10th / Some upgrades have been completed, other

equipment is ordered

2 grants submitted:
AFG-Fire Apparatus replacement - SAFER grant for recruitment/retention and PPE



